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NOTICE OF APPROVAL 
of Program Changes to the 

Oregon Coastal Management Program (OCMP) 
Updates to Clatsop County policies into the Oregon Coastal Management Program (OCMP)  

of the Oregon Department of Land Conservation & Development 
 
 
DATE: August 7, 2023 
 
 
NOTICE 

 

Pursuant to 15 CFR Section 923.84 (federal Coastal Zone Management Act regulations), the 
federal Office for Coastal Management (OCM) has concurred that the incorporation of the 
following statutes and administrative rules constitute “program changes” to the Oregon 
Department of Land Conservation and Development’s (DLCD) federally-approved Oregon 
Coastal Management Program (OCMP). 
 
 
PROGRAM CHANGES 

 

OCM concurred with the incorporation of the following statutes and administrative rules into the 
Program, with certain clarifications, qualifications, and exceptions as described in the OCM decision 
letter dated 8/3/23.  These policies are effective for federal consistency reviews as of August 7, 2023:  
 

• Clatsop County – Comprehensive Plan (2005, 2018), Land and Water Development and Use 
Code (2022), Columbia River Dredged Material Management Plan (2002) 

 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 
 

Copies of the notices referenced above and tables listing the approved changes are posted on the DLCD 
website, under Public Notices for Coastal Program Updates, at: 
https://www.oregon.gov/lcd/OCMP/Pages/Notice-Comment.aspx 
 

Submission materials and the NOAA OCM Decision Letter are available on the NOAA Program Change 
Portal at: https://coast.noaa.gov/czmprogramchange/#/public/change-view/1288  
 

If you have questions regarding this notice, please contact Jeff Burright, Coastal State-Federal Relations 
Coordinator, at Jeff.D.Burright@dlcd.oregon.gov or 503-991-8479. 
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